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New Neighborhood Watch in the Foothills Area Command! Slateridge Place NE, High Desert Community

Thank you to Martha B. for organizing and stepping forward to serve as Block Captain for the residents of Slateridge Place NE. We had
a great meeting last night and more people in our community are in touch, supporting each other and willing to report crime and
suspicious activity safely. Thanks to everyone who attended the meeting!

Property Crimes in the Foothills Area Command February 12, 2019

1 Stolen Vehicle: 700-block of Omaha St NE.

1 Commercial Burglary: 12000-block of Candelaria Rd NE.

3 Auto Burglaries:

12800-block of Skyline Rd NE: Damaged door lock to gain entry, damaged ignition in failed attempt to steal the vehicle.
500-block of Eubank Blvd SE: Broke window to steal gym bag, workout clothing, Apple earbuds, cell phone, wallet and IDs.
12100-block of Menaul Blvd NE: Damaged door and window to gain access to steal miscellaneous items.

The Foothills Substation just received more No Solicitor signs for doors/gates and the companion “Door to Door
Solicitation” brochure explaining the city’s ordinance on door to door soliciting and crime prevention tips. These
are in our lobby and available at 12800 Lomas Blvd NE on Mondays-Fridays between 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m.

Be safe! Jill Garcia, Crime Prevention Specialist / ICPS NCPS — APD, Foothills Area Command



